
 

 

 

 

 

 

12th March 2018 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Colindale Primary School will be setting up a Kwik cricket team for the summer term for both girls 

and boys in Years 3-6. There are Kwik cricket competitions that the team will be training for and 

working towards. To show our commitment, as a school, to our sports teams, we have hired 

Woody’s Sports Academy to coach and manage the team. 

Team training sessions will take place on Wednesdays after school between 3:30-4:30 pm beginning 

Wednesday 18th April 2018. A full list of training sessions and competition dates will be made 

available once known. 

Children who would like to attend the club need to be dedicated, punctual and enthusiastic. Children 

who will be selected to represent the school in the competitions need to conduct themselves in the 

correct manner.  

Please complete the application slip below if you would like to attend the club. 

 

Miss Nuttall 

PE and Sport Co-ordinator 

 

 Please fill in all sections below and return to the Office by Wednesday 28th March 2018: 
 

YOUR CHILD’S FIRST NAME: 
 
 
 

YOUR CHILD’S SURNAME: 
 

YOUR CHILD’S CLASS: 
 

PREFERRED PLAYING POSITION: 
 
 
 
 

PREVIOUS CRICKET EXPERIENCE: 

CONTACT NUMBER: 
 
 
 
 

MEDICAL NEEDS: PICK UP: 
 
COLLECTION                INDEPENDENT 
                                          TRAVELLER 
 

PARENT’S SIGNATURE: 
 
 

 

Head Teacher: Lucy Rodgers Deputy Head: Wendy Wayland 

Clovelly Avenue, Colindale, London NW9 6DT 

Email: office@colindale.barnetmail.net 

Tel: 020 8205 8706    Fax: 020 8200 9859                                                                                 

Web: www.colindale.barnet.sch.uk 
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